

24 May. 13

Office: (780) 986-3088 Sunrise: (780) 986-5400 Fax: (780) 986-4820 Schaw.ca MAY 7 7 2013

Leduc Regional Chamber of Commerce 6420 - 50th Street Leduc, AB T9E 7K9 May.-24-13

Att: Cindy Guy, President

Re: Taxi Advisory Group

Sunrise Taxi would like to thank the Chamber of Commerce for their assistance with the Taxi Advisory Group in particular Mr. Doug Wright and Ms Donna Tona who were active participants.

They spent countless hours not only in meetings with the advisory group but privately with the industry, and making submissions to the group and reviewing our submissions.

Their insight and experience were invaluable to us and they guided us expertly through a stiff learning curve. We are extremely grateful to them for not only sharing their expertise with us, the countless hours on behalf of the industry, but also with the courtesy and respect with which we were treated.

It is extremely regrettable that the City Administration failed to inform us that the bi-law was being presented to Council. Sunrise Taxi missed the opportunity to publicly thank them for their spectacular efforts on behalf of the industry.

Sincerely,

Mary McLean

Cc: Mr. Doug Wright, Ms Donna Tona.